
Can you help?

If you can answer YES to the questions below, we’d love to hear from you.

1. Are you female?
2. Are you aged between 60-80?

3. Are you right handed?
We need both people who play bridge and those who have never played so

please encourage friends and family to contact us too.

In partnership with

For full details, or to find out more, please contact:

Dr Caroline Small.
Email address: csmall@imperial.ac.uk

By post: Hammersmith Hospital, Neurology Imagining Unit, 1st Floor,
B Block, Du Cane Road, London, W12 0NN

English Bridge Education & Development in partnership with
Imperial College London, are commissioning an fMRI study
to investigate the cognitive abilities of bridge players.

Purpose

To measure the memory and cognitive abilities of bridge players,
and compare these to those of non-bridge players.

We are looking to recruit both bridge players and non players to act as controls

Detail of requirement

Two, 4 hour visits to Imperial College London (Hammersmith Campus).
One Magnetic Resonance Imaging (MRI) scan of your head.

Important: Unfortunately, you will not be able to take part in this study if you
are claustrophobic or have any metallic implants in your body.

Bridge Community – We need your help!


